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FORT BFRTHOLD INDIAN AGENCY

COPY

August 7, 1952

Hon. Dillon S, Myer
Commi. ssioner
Furean of Indisn Affairs
U- ne XCh
\’"sshi"gton QS, De Co

Dear Comnissioner Myer:

am writing you in the interest of ¥Mr, John W.
Chase Flbhowoods, North Dakota, who had a contract during
Bcal vear 1951 and 1°'52 to haul co2l fron boxcars in Hallie
day, Worth Dakota, to the Port Berthold Indian Agency at

My understanding is that 'r. Chase subnitted the
lowedt bid on this contract and that 2 sum of $200,00 has been
due him since approximately the middle of March.

Would you be so kind as to check into this matter
to expedite final settlement, and advise me.

Thanking you, and with kindest regards, I am
Sincerely,

WL ln
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